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I have received and read the St. Maryôs Primary School newsletter of 25.05.18 
 
Signed ______________________   Name of child _____________________  Class_______ 
If you return this slip to the office your child could win a prize in the prize draw on Friday ! 

Dear Parents, 
 
Yesterday we welcomed back Mrs Hobden from her maternity leave. Iôm sure lots of you have 
already stopped to say hello. Itôs been an exciting and eventful term so far and there will be 
many events in the next half too. Remember that next week the school is closed for the half 
term break. 
Best wishesðMr Webb 

Go shine 
in the 
world! 

Please remember that, if you have any queries or questions, do make an appointment to come 
and speak to a member of staff. We are always very happy to meet you. 
Donôt let a little worry become a big one!! :-) 

 

Come along to our Parents 
Information Coffee Morning next 
Friday 8th June to meet your local 
schools police officer, PC Keisha 
Shokunbi.  
You will not have to do any work or 
answer questions but we can help answer 
your questions! 

Do you have 
questions youôd like to 
ask the local police? 

Would you like to 
find out more about 
how your children 
can be safe in the 
local community? 

Year 6 visited The 
Houses of Parliament this 
week. 

We held our 
Poetry assembly 
this week. 
Reception to 
Year 6 all 
performed 
poems from 
memory. 

They learnt about the 
history of the building 
and how representation 
and democratic 
government works in our 
country. 

They were lucky to 
receive a guided tour in 
the House of Commons 
and House of Lords. 

http://www.stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk


Important dates for your diaryé.. 
Monday 28th MayðFriday 1st Juneð
School closed for Half term break 
 
Tuesday 5th JuneðYear 1 Class worshipð
parents welcome 
Monday 11th JuneðYear 4 Class worshipð
parents welcome 
Friday 15th JuneðSchool Council members to 
visit the Houses of Parliament 
Tuesday 19th JuneðYear 5 & Year 6 Camden 
Schools Athletics competitionðselected children 
Thursday 21st June  - SPORTS DAY 
Monday 25th JuneðYear 4 trip to the Natural 
History Museum 
Monday 25th JuneðYear 6 trip to City University 
Friday 6th JulyðAcademic Review Day for 
Nursery to Year 5 
Friday 6th July 6.00ð8.00pmðFriends of St 
Maryôs International Family BBQðPLEASE NOTE 
THIS DATE HAS CHANGED 
Monday 9th ðWednesday 11th JulyðYear 6 
residential school journey 
Friday 13th JulyðYear 6 parent meetings all day 
to discuss SATs results 
Thursday 19th July 2.30pmðSummer music 
concert 
Wednesday 25th JulyðLast day of term 
Tuesday 4th SeptemberðYear 1ð6 children 
return to school 

    Saints of the Week!  

 
 
 

Reception - Campbell 
Year 1 - Pavlos 
Year 2 -  Henrick 
Year 3 -  Adam 
Year 4 -  Phoenix 
Year 5 -  Allanah 
Year 6 -  Riley 

Our Prayer of the Week... 

We thank you for the delight of 

summer.  

We ask you to be with us and guide 

us at home and at school.  

During these long days of sunshine, we give 

praise for the summer, for blue skies and 

raindrops, for beaches and sandcastles and for 

people who love us and share the season with 

us.  

Amen  

Attendance...   Congratulations to Year 6 
for having the best attendance this week. 
The attendance in every class should be 
at least 96%  
Please make sure your child is in school 
every single day this term unless they 
are very ill. 

  

Class % attendance 

Year 6 97.9% 

Year 3 96.9% 

Year 4 96.1% 

Year 2 95.7% 

Year 5 95.7% 

Reception 95.7% 

Year 1 94.6% 

Camden Youth FC Girls team are recruiting 
for the new season. If you are looking to 
develop your skills, train on a weekly basis 
and play matches then come along to trials 
being run for the Under 10s (Girls who will 
be in Year 4 & 5 in September) and Under 
12s (Girls who will be in Year 6 & 7 in 
September). 
 
Trials for the Under 10s are on Wednesday, 
6
th
, 13

th
 &  20

th
 June 2018 at Talacre 

Community Sports Centre, NW5 3AF at 
4.00pm to 5.00pm. 
Trials for the Under 12s are on Monday 4

th
, 

11
th
 & 18

th
 June 2018 at Cantelowes  

Astroturf Pitch, NW1 9HG at 
4.30 to 6.00pm 
 
Contact 020 7974 6294 or 
kirsty.pealling@camden.gov.uk 


